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                    17th November 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

This week Reception children have had a wonderful opportunity to take part in the London Mini 

Marathon.  

 

All those that will take part will have completed various tasks during their PE lessons, this includes 

challenging themselves to do twenty star jumps, skipping, hopping and running as many times as 

possible around the playground, each child will receive a medal in recognition of their amazing effort 

and the resilience shown.  

 

It is fantastic to see all the children so engaged during this event whether they were walking, jumping, 

skipping or running, so well done to everyone involved. Your child should be proud of their 

wonderful medal and keep up the excellent activity. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Amy Webb 

PE Lead 
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